UCF STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION | LEGAL DIVISON

ATTORNEY GENERAL

Robert T. Hill

MEMORANDUM

Please be advised, there has been a typographical error in past Advisory Opinions submitted in hard copy to be displayed in the Student Government Work Room, via email, and posted on the UCF Student Government website.

Contained within lists Rachel Friant as College of Graduate Studies Seat #2. This is an error on my behalf as she is Seat #3. While this in no way changes the substance of the aforementioned opinions, it is a minor change that should be worth noting so as not to create any confusion.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to reach out to the Student Government Association via phone or email: sga_ag@ucf.edu

10/

19 FEB '19 PM 1:43

Office: Student Union, 214F | Phone: 407.823.4179 | Fax: 407.823.5593